        Mark Keppel High School

Student Bulletin Wednesday, April 8, 2015

Bell Schedule C

Special Events:

None
Today’s Meetings:

	Who
	Where
	When
	Comments

	PYA Meeting
	B-210
	Lunch
	Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals program


Athletics:

	Team
	Opponent
	Game Time
	Location

	Varsity Badminton (dismissal 1:33pm)
	Alhambra
	3:15pm
	Away

	JV Baseball (dismissal 2:20pm)
	Bell Gardents
	3:30pm
	Home

	Varsity Softball (dismissal 2:20pm)
	Environmental Charter
	3:30pm
	Home


Field Trips:

	Date
	Location
	Teacher
	Time of departure from school

	Thurs. 4/9
	East L.A. Skills Center
	Ms. Ware/Workability
	9:00 AM

	Thurs-Sun 4/9-4/12
	Santa Cruz
	Ms. Baca, Ms. Fillpot/ FBLA
	8:00 AM

	Thurs-Sun 4/9-4/12
	San Diego
	Mr. Saccone, Ms. Bradford, Mr. Hong/Skills USA
	9:30 AM

	Fri. 4/10
	Norton Simon Museum/Pasadena
	Ms. Bostwick
	9:30 AM


Field Trips for week of 4/13/15:

None

"Let's Talk About Six!" The Senior One Act Project is Thursday, 4/9, at 6:30 on the stage of the Auditorium.  Please come to an evening of fun as Senior Drama Students direct six, short One Act Plays. Admission is FREE!    Ms. Phillips

Gavel Club meets at lunch on Friday, April 10 in B215.   Ms. Bennett

Seniors just a reminder deadline for the Mark Keppel PTSA Scholarship is April 8, 2015.

Resume Workshop: Looking for a summer job or internship?  Before you submit that application, you'll need a resume!  The Career Center is having a "Write a Resume" Workshop on Thursday April 23 during lunch.  If you already have a resume, bring a copy.  If not, be ready to create one!  Please sign up at the Career Center.  - Ms. Yu
Field trip: MKHS is going on a field trip to Pasadena City College's CTE Open House on Thursday, April 30.  We will tour the campus, preview career tech programs, and explore the PCC Educational Fair.  Breakfast and lunch are provided.  Sign up in the Career Center to reserve your spot!  - Ms. Yu
SENIOR FIELD TRIP: Are you attending East Los Angeles College in Fall 2015?  ELAC's Senior Day and Freshman Jubilee is on April 30.  This is a great opportunity for incoming college freshmen to get acquainted with the campus, faculty, and other ELAC students!  Sign up in the Career Center to reserve your spot. - Ms. Yu
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Seniors: Don’t forget to turn in your signed senior contracts to Miss Rosso in B-111.   Ms. Rosso
Attention – Sadie Hawkins pictures have arrive! You can now pick them up in the Student Bank before school, during lunch, and after school.
ASB Position and Class Officer applications are available in the Business and Activities Office and from Mrs. Carmona in A-132/230. Applications are due April 10.   Mrs. Carmona
Club Applications for 2015-2016 are available in the Student Bank and the Business and Activities Office. Applications are due April 10.
There will be an East Los Angeles College presentation in the Career Center TODAY, 4/8, during period 4. If you would like to attend, sign up in the Career Center.   Mrs. E. Robles

Attention Seniors if you graduated from Monterey Highlands apply for the Monterey Highlands School 

PTA Scholarship.  Applications in the Guidance Office.  Deadline is 12 noon on April 30, 2015.

The CAP Summer Arts Program is now accepting applications for its tuition-free, three week intensive arts program. Designed for teens ages 15-18 in grades 10, 11, 12, or graduating high school by June, 2015. Students choose to study in one of seven artistic disciplines: acting,, animation, creative writing, dance, music, photography, visual arts. More information available in the Career Center.   Mrs. E. Robles
SENIORS: Apply for the I’m First Scholarship, a $4,000 Scholarship ($1,000 per year, renewable for four years of college) awarded to up to 10 graduating high school seniors who will be the first in there family to go to college and are planning to attend a CSO College Partner Institution. Pick up information in the Guidance Office or talk to your counselor. Deadline is Friday, May 22, 2015.

SENIORS: We have received the 2015 Bernard Siegel/Bill Tainter Memorial Scholarship. This program offers students with disabilities a financial opportunity to become more independent and self-sufficient through higher education. This year the program will offer 5 grants in the amount of $500 each. Applications must be received by May 8, 2015. Pick up an application in the Guidance Office.
